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The Washington DC Regional Chapter of Les Dames d’Esco@ier International is planning an 
online silent auction in conjunction with a gala fundraiser. We will be using an online 
platform called OneCause, so that silent auction participants can bid using their smart 
phones. 

 

In compliance with the requirements of OneCause, we are posting a link to their privacy 
and security policy. If you have any questions, please contact president@lesdamesdc.org. 

https://www.onecause.com/
https://www.onecause.com/general/security-privacy-policy/
https://www.onecause.com/general/security-privacy-policy/
http://president@lesdamesdc.org

